
 

 

Memo No.  SACM/PRN/Notice/06/25/201                    Date: 30.06.2025 

 

NOTICE 

 

This is to inform all SEM-2 and SEM-4 Students that regular classes 

will be held in the college from 2nd July 2025 for all SEM-2 and SEM-4 

Students.  

All SEM-2 and SEM-4 Students are hereby informed to attend the 

regular classes from 2nd July onwards to maintain the attendance so that 

at the time of Semester Examination no Guardians Call need to be taken 

because of poor attendance. 

The Teachers are also equally informed to take the regular classes of 

the SEM-2 and SEM-4 students because the Semester Exams are not far 

away. 

  

 

  

______________________ 

Prof(Dr.) Santanu Kr. Sen 

Principal     
 

   

 


